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October 20, 2022 
 
 
 
Bridgett Carver 
Surface Water Quality Division 
Michigan Department of EGLE 
301 East Louis Glick Highway 
Jackson, Michigan 49201 
 
Re: Monitoring Report #305 

September 1 – September 30, 2022 
 

Dear Ms. Carver: 
 
Pursuant to the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit No. MI0048453, please find 
the enclosed Monitoring Report for the period of September 1 through September 30, 2022.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this report, please contact me at 269-993-7585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FLEIS & VANDENBRINK 
 

 
Jim Brode, CPG     
Senior Project Manager  
 
cc: Dan Hamel, EGLE 
 Supervisor, Scio Twp. 
 City of Ann Arbor 
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